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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

AR 515

In the Matter of )
) COMMENTS OF PORTLAND

A Rulemaking to Adopt Rules Related to ) GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY
Net Metering )

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) appreciates the Oregon Public Utility 

Commission Staff’s efforts in preparing the package of proposed rules related to net metering.  

We have actively participated in the informal workshops and as result, PGE does not 

have additional comments on the proposed rules to offer at this time.  The proposed rules 

represent the significant efforts of a number of parties to support net metering in a manner that 

benefits all customers.

We will continue to review the proposed rules and comments submitted by other parties 

and we will comment as appropriate at the AR 515 hearing and on May 9th .  

Please add the following names to the AR 515 service list:

J. Richard George
Assistant General Counsel
PORTLAND GENERAL 
ELECTRIC COMPANY
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301
Portland, Oregon 97204
richard.george@pgn.com

Douglas Kuns
PORTLAND GENERAL 
ELECTRIC COMPANY
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC0702
Portland, Oregon 97204
doug.kuns@pgn.com

Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
PORTLAND GENERAL 
ELECTRIC COMPANY
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301
Portland, Oregon 97204
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com
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Thank you for the opportunity comment on the proposed rules.

DATED this 11th day of April 2007.

Respectfully Submitted,

/S/ J. RICHARD GEORGE

J. Richard George
Assistant General Counsel
Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC 1301
Portland, OR  97204
(503) 464-7611 phone
(503) 464-2200 fax
richard.george@pgn.com


